
         August 5, 2004 
 
         City Council Meeting 
         August 10, 2004 
Mayor and Members 
of the City Council 
 

CABLE TELEVISION ADVISORY COMMISSION APPLICATIONS 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the City Council schedule a meeting for 6:00 p.m. prior to the regular 
meeting of September 14, 2004 for the purpose of interviewing applicants for the Cable 
Television Advisory Commission, with appointment to be made at the regular meeting. 

 
 
Background: 
 
At its meeting of  March 23, 2004 the City Council took action to establish a short-term Cable 
Television Advisory Commission.  The notice announcing the vacancies and inviting 
applications was posted on August 2, 2004 and was published in the Easy Reader twice (August 
5 and 12 ) with a filing deadline of Wednesday, September 8, 2004 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
       ____________________________ 
       Elaine Doerfling, City Clerk 
Noted: 
 
___________________________ 
Stephen R. Burrell, City Manager 


